
US 24 Planning and 
Environmental 
Linkages Study
A transportation study of US 24 between Powers 
Boulevard (SH 21) and the Town of Ramah is underway.  
The Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) is 
conducting a Planning and Environmental Linkages (PEL) 
study to examine improvements for this important 
corridor. The study will provide a more thorough 
understanding of the existing and future transportation 
conditions along US 24. The study will identify 
socioeconomic, environmental, and resource concerns 
and opportunities in the corridor and screen a range of 
improvements to develop an implementation plan for 
future projects to meet the operational, safety, and 
capacity needs of the corridor. 

The first phase of this 12-month study includes 
gathering public input and evaluation of existing and 
future conditions. The work will be closely coordinated 
with local agencies, area residents, commuters, and 
stakeholders to identify transportation improvements 
that best meet the study goals while considering 
existing community plans.  The project team will 
be available to listen to your comments and answer 
questions at the August 16th (Falcon) and August 23rd 
(Peyton) public meetings.

For more study information,  
or to submit a comment, visit:
www.codot.gov/projects/
us-24-pel-study

Information presented at the meetings will be  
made available on the project website one week 
after the meetings.

Public Meetings
FALCON

August 16, 2016
Open House | 5:00-7:00 PM

Meridian Ranch Recreation Center
10301 Angeles Road, Peyton, CO 80831

PEYTON
August 23, 2016

Open House | 5:00-7:00 PM
Career Technical Education Facility

18220 Main Street, Peyton, CO 80831

Contact Information
Andrew Stecklein, CDOT Project Manager	
719-227-3276 | andrew.stecklein@state.co.us	
			 

Stacy Tschuor, Consultant Project Manager
720-946-0969 | sst@deainc.com

To join the project mailing list, contact:
Leah Langerman, Consultant Public Involvement Coordinator
720-225-4651 | llangerman@deainc.com

Reasonable accommodations will be provided upon request for people with disabilities.  
If you require a specific accommodation to participate, contact Leah Langerman.

Project Information Line: (719) 227-3276


